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Fiona Ajram

From: Potter, Jack 

Sent: 26 March 2020 13:06

To: Philip Reese; Planning Policy

Subject: RE: Shaftesbury Neighbourhood Plan - Reg 16 consultation

Dear Philip Reese 

 

Thank you for consulting Natural England on the Shaftesbury Neighbourhood Plan under Regulation 16. Natural 

England have provided advice dated 1
st

 April 2019 on the environmental considerations under the SEA and HRA 

screening consultation. Natural England have no further comment on the policies outlined in the plan.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jack Potter 

 

Sustainable Development Lead Adviser 
Wessex Team 
 
Office:  

Mobile:  

 
Natural England,  
W4, Dorset County Council, 
County Hall,  
Colliton Park,  
Dorchester,  
DT1 1XJ 
 
  
www.gov.uk/natural-england 

  

We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected 
and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations. 
  

In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to 
meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing.  
  
Natural England is accredited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service Excellence Standard 

 

 

 

From: Philip Reese   

Sent: 06 February 2020 11:52 

To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk> 

Subject: Shaftesbury Neighbourhood Plan - Reg 16 consultation 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Shaftesbury Town Council has submitted a Neighbourhood Plan for Shaftesbury. Dorset Council is now 
required to publicise and invite representations on the plan. In addition, we are required to notify you 
directly as a consultation body referred to in the plan’s consultation statement that the plan has been 
received. 
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The proposed plan can be viewed online at www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/shaftesbury-neighbourhood-plan   
A hard copy can be viewed at: South Walks House, Dorchester, Shaftesbury Town Hall, and Shaftesbury 
Library. 
 
Comment forms are available from the above locations or on request from the Planning Policy Team. 
These must be returned by Friday 20 March 2020. 
 
Comments may include a request to be notified of the local planning authority’s decision under Regulation 
19 in relation to the neighbourhood plan. All comments will be made publicly available. 
 
Please see the attached PDF for the formal letter informing you of the consultation.  
 
Yours, 
 
Philip Reese 
Senior Planning Policy Officer 
Planning and Community Services 
 
Dorset Council 
 

 

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 
 

Facebook.com/DorsetCouncilUK 
Twitter.com/DorsetCouncilUK 
Instagram.com/DorsetCouncilUK 
 
 
To receive the latest news from Dorset Council by email, visit 
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/e-newsletter 
 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 

whom they are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or protectively marked material and 

should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the 

addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in 

error please notify the sender immediately. All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 

accordance with relevant legislation. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual 

sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of Dorset Council. 

Dorset Council does not accept service of documents by fax or other electronic means. Virus checking: 

Whilst all reasonable steps have been taken to ensure that this electronic communication and its attachments 

whether encoded, encrypted or otherwise supplied are free from computer viruses, Dorset Council accepts 

no liability in respect of any loss, cost, damage or expense suffered as a result of accessing this message or 

any of its attachments. For information on how Dorset Council processes your information, please see 

www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/416433  

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 This email and any attachments is intended for the named 

recipient only. If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its 

contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will 

have been checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no 

responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be monitored 

and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.  




